Year of Hope

This Jubilee Year of Hope, a Plenary Indulgence may be ob-
2 tained by visiting different sacred places of pilgrimages
both in our diocese or in other dioceses. To take ad-
vantage of these special graces, St. Joseph & Immaculate
Conception we will be making a pilgrimage to The Shrine
of Our Lady of Guadalupe in LaCrosse, WI on Monday,
September 15t%; we are offering a Coach Bus trip there
1 and back for a total cost of $50.00 per person. We will

Lunches will be catered for those who wish to participate or feel
free to bring your own lunch (more details on the catered lunch §\
to follow). Some snacks will be provided on the bus, along with §

a cooler for any cold beverages or lunches you wish to bring
along.

More details will follow in the upcoming months... so please
check the parish websites, Facebook or the bulletin. If you
would like to reserve a spot, please contact the parish office or
Beverly Rittenhouse to sign up for this trip.
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